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Background 

At the 53rd WHFF Council meeting it was agreed that a survey should be sent out to the WHFF 
membership regarding data ownership and use. The responses would be used to decide  
whether a Task Force was required to review this subject. 

There were 24 responses out of 42 WHFF members.  

The questions where a comment is requested have not been detailed as they are wordy, but 
can be reviewed in the spreadsheet. 

 

 
Any regulation in each country was recorded. 



 

 

 
The priority for each organisation was recorded. 



 
Comments were recorded. 

The Council needed to discuss and decide whether a TaskForce is required.


